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How could you hurt the budding solar industry in the name of helping the environment? Shame on you, your department, and
whoever gave the order from above to do this. Please, please reconsider the mormoratorium on new solar projects on public land. I
know the federal government gave this order. Tell them it is ridiculous, and do everything you can to reverse it! I agree that
animals and ecosystems affected by solar arrays should be taken into consideration. However, the last thing we should ever do is
shut down solar construction. I agree that corporations should be reined in when it comes to damaging the environment. However,
the solar industry is not one of those institutions! Get real and allow clean electricity to start flowing in California. Don't let
government red tape get in the way of the fight to avert a global climate crisis. Thank you.


